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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement (the “Announcement”) of Redsun Properties

Group Limited (the “Company”) dated September 25, 2018. This clarification

announcement is published for the purpose of correcting an inadvertent clerical error

in the Announcement. Unless otherwise defined herein, capitalized and abbreviated

terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the

Announcement.

Under the paragraph headed “Information on the Target Company — The Wuhan

Project — (a) NK1” of the Announcement, the aggregate GFA of NK1 was stated as

204,243 sq.m. Instead, it should be 30,481 sq.m.

Save as disclosed above, all information contained in the Announcement remains

unchanged.
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